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NOTICE OF CLOSE OF ELECTION ACTIVITIES 
 CONSOLIDATED PRESIDENTIAL PRIMARY ELECTION 

The Fresno County Elections office will be ending post-election activities for the March 5, 
2024, Consolidated Presidential Primary Election on Friday March 29, 2024.  Final voting 
results will be published to the Fresno County Elections website, VoteFresnoCounty.com, and 
Certification of the Election results will be transmitted to the California Secretary of State.    

Per California Elections Code section 3019, all signature cure letters for signature mis-match 
envelopes and signature missing envelopes must be returned to the Fresno County Elections 
department by 5:00pm, two days prior to the Certification of the Election.  For the March 5, 
2024, Consolidated Presidential Primary Election, the deadline for cure letters to be returned 
to the department is Wednesday, March 27, 2024, at 5:00pm.  No cure letters received after 
this date and time will be accepted for this election.  Questions regarding signature cure 
letters may be directed to clerk-elections@fresnocountyca.gov or (559) 600-8683 or (844) 
977-8683.  Blank signature cure letters are available on the Fresno County Elections website, 
VoteFresnoCounty.com, on the March 5 Election webpage under the Important Information 
tab. 

 

Signature Cure Letters for the March 5, 2024, Consolidated 
Presidential Primary Election must be returned by 

5:00pm on Wednesday, March 27, 2024. 
 

Questions should be directed to: (559) 600-1730  

Posted this day: March 25, 2024  
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